

Your Negotiating committee began meeting with the company today. In addition to the committees from LL 700 and LL1746; IAMAW International President Bob Martinez, Eastern Territory General Vice President Brian Bryant, Aerospace General Vice President Mark Blondin and Chief Spokesman ADBR Jeff Santini were in attendance and gave opening statements. Also in attendance were District reps, Jeff Perinetti, Tony Walter, Dianna Koch Patt Buzzee Our International Reps Tony Wirth, Gwendolyn Camp and Kiley Hernandez were in attendance and will be with us throughout. ADBR Jeff Santini ended the day by presenting our proposals to the company and answered their questions. The company will be returning with a state of the business report on Wednesday April 6th. Thank you all for your continued support and for raising your voices in the shop!! Keep it up, the company is listening!

